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We need you to keep Camp d’action biblique going strong!
Whether it’s helping us reach our goals by sponsoring a
camper or supporting a project like a new cabin or chapel
window replacements; every bit of help counts. In 2025, we’re
looking forward to adding new dock sections, installing a
kitchen foundation, and welcoming campers and staff for
another amazing summer. Thank you for making Camp
d’action biblique a reality year after year!

Summertime Spark: True Camp Magic
This summer at CAB was unforgettable! From polar bear dips to
campfire songs, kids dove into every moment. New friendships
blossomed, stories were shared, and each week was packed
with laughter, adventure, and a few scraped knees — the true
signs of summer fun! From counselor hunts and capture the
flag to simply enjoying God’s creation, every camper left with
cherished memories. We’re so grateful for the campers, staff,
and volunteers who made it all possible!

Nailing It! Camp Upgrades and Our Thanks
Thanks to our supporters, this year brought fantastic improvements to camp! Here’s a peek at what’s
been done to keep it safe and inviting: laying a foundation for the new kitchen, removing old animal
pens, repairing the dam with a new overflow pipe, adding a drainage ditch by the volleyball court,
completing dock construction, graveling high-traffic areas, painting the chapel, and more! 

Special thanks to the Synod of Quebec and Eastern Ontario, the Presbytery of Montreal, our dedicated
volunteers, and generous donors. And a warm welcome to our new committee members, Emmalie and
Amber—your support keeps camp thriving!

Help Camp Thrive: Join Us for 2025


